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Dear Holy Name of Mary Families,

As we begin a new school year, we would like to encourage our families to pay for the various items
offered to our students by using SCHOOL CASH ONLINE. School Cash Online is a secure way to pay
for your children’s various school fees (agendas, field trips, spirit wear, pizza and milk orders,
subway lunches, etc.), without the need for cash or cheques. It is convenient, easy to use, safe
(eliminating the need for your child to bring cash/cheques to school) and saves you time.

We are extending a CHALLENGE to our students and their families. Currently, 64% of our families
are using School Cash Online. Our goal is to achieve 100% adoption by October 31st. To encourage
our students/families to meet this goal, we are challenging each of our homeroom classes to
compete against one another. The first three classes to achieve 100% adoption of the School Cash
Online program will enjoy a free pizza lunch in early November.

TO REGISTER:

There are 4 easy steps to register your account. R}G‘g

Type the link https://cdsbeo.schoolcashonline.com into your browser.
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Select the “GET STARTED TODAY” button and follow the steps.

3. After you receive a confirmation e-mail, select the “CLICK HERE” option, log in and add each of
your children to your account. Please note that you do not require your children’s OEN
(student number) to register. You can register your child using their date of birth.

4. To ensure you receive e-mail notifications about new school expenses, please complete the
required section in step 3 of the registration process. We will also send notes home with your
child regarding new school items available for purchase.

If you have any questions
or are having difficulty registering your account, contact
Mrs. Lenouvel in the school office at 256-2532.




